
 

        

 

YAFFA SOIL PILE REMOVAL  

 

Soil Pile Removal 
Second Phase  

- Pile A 
 

• Removal of Soil Pile A will 
begin this week. 
 

 

• Removal of all soil pile 
material is expected to be 
completed late fall of 2023. 
 

 

• Once all the soil piles have 
been removed, further 
environmental assessment 
will be conducted to 
determine if any 
contamination remains. 

For additional questions or information, please contact: 
 

Mayor’s Office of Constituent Services, 856-757-7200, Mayor@ci.Camden.nj.us 

This work was made possible 
with funding from the City of 
Camden, NJEDA, US EPA, and 
CRA. 

Starting This Week, May 1st – 5th  
Soil Removal  

(removed)  
 

mailto:Mayor@ci.Camden.nj.us

